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Greetings Everyone, 
 
We are always so blessed to 
see the ministry maturing. Our 
church in Thekerani was able to 
have an overnight prayer vigil, 
with preaching and 
encouragements. We were so 
glad to see them organize and 
carry this out successfully on 
their own! We are hoping to see 
other churches do the same 
thing in the very near future. We 
know it is very important to keep 
our church leaders practicing all 
of the training they got in 
September. We will be having 
an overnight in Machinjiri with 
members from many of the 
branches so they can get a first 
hand experience of an overnight 
and prepare for their own! 
Please help us pray for this.  
 
Please, also keep praying for 
Gloria. We were able to communicate with a vocational school for the blind. 
Sadly, they only accept students over the age of 18 and she is 15, but we 

Food distribution. 
The food distribution. 



praise God she has already been 
assessed by the school and is on a 
waiting list, with possible entry next 
fall!!!!  
 
We were able to do our third food 
distribution. The country of Malawi is 
severely struggling with hunger. This 

distribution we did in Bvumbwe. 
Everyone was very thankful for 
God’s timing and perfect provision.  
 
One of the orphans we sponsor, you 
have met before, is Mack Enock.  We 
have a giving opportunity, if anyone 
is so convicted and willing, in that 
Mack needs a new house before 
rainy season comes next month.  
Navincha brought it to our attention 

Mack's house. 



that his house may not make it 
another rainy  season. The ministry 
will be building a home for him, God 
willing, within the next couple weeks.  
This will cost around $3-4,000.  If 
you are interested in giving, or more 
information, feel free to contact us!! 

What a great God we serve!  

Thanks so much. 

Leslie  

269-496-4525 
Lesliecailin@gmail.com 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Mack with some food and youth group snacks. 
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